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UCT notes alleged remarks by social media user 
 

The University of Cape Town (UCT) has noted with concern alleged derogatory remarks by a 

social media user alleged to be a student at the institution. 

  

The university has further noted that the Students Representative Council has reported this 

matter to the Office for Inclusivity and Change so that it can be fully investigated. A full 

investigation will now proceed.  

  

UCT condemns any derogatory or racist language and will take the relevant action where we 

find instances of such. It is essential that before any judgement is made the matter is fully 

investigated. 
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